
District 5 Report 

 

District 5 has had some groups close. When I took over during the pandemic last year, we had 32 groups 

and we are now down to 27 Al-Anon meetings. Most of the meetings have not bounced back up in their 

attendance. It has been difficult to plan our usual activities for the rest of the year because we would 

probably have very low attendance. 

Since the beginning of this year, our treasurer Sharon N. has moved away and we needed to have 

someone take that position. Terri K. decided to run for treasurer and was voted in. Terri resigned her 

position as DISL. Fortunately, Janet D. stepped up to take that position. We still have 3 positions opened. 

They are Public Outreach, Alateen Chair, and Alternate DR. 

At our May meeting, our district decided to put on one event – a picnic the first Saturday in November. 

We will have more details and a flyer will be forth coming when we meet again in July. We will be 

participating in the Area Convention. Corrine D. is in charge of Information and First Aid and has gotten 

volunteers to help her. We got volunteers to lead the 3 workshops that were assigned to us.  

 

Jennie W. 

District 5 DR 


